St Anne’s'School PTEA

AUTUNMN DISCO

Friday 13'" October 3:15pm - 4:45pm

School Hall - Admission £2.50

AND OWN CLOTHES DAY

For a Chocolate Donation for our Christmas Chocolate Bingo!

Ticketsales are limited due to fire regulations and are therefore sold on a
strict first come first serve basis. You can purchase these via Parentmail.
Tickets must be purchased before the disco, please book early to avoid
disappointment. This disco is open to Yr1-Yr6, Reception children will be invited to
our next disco.

KS1 Snack Cards must be purchased in advance via Parentmail. These willbe cha
rged at £3.50 per KS 1 child and entitle them to a Hot Dog (Halal option
available), Drink, Bag of Crisps and Bag of Sweets. There will be no optionto
purchase snacks on the day so please ensure these are bought in
advance.

KS2 children can bring up to £5 cash in an envelope with their name and class on. Please do not send your child
in with loose money.

If you have purchased a ticket and your child is attending the disco, they
will be taken to and from the School Hall by their teacher and will be
availableforyoutocollect from their Classroom Door at 4:45pm.

On the day all Children in School can come in non-uniform for a denation
of'sealed chocolate (this is separate to the disco ticket price).

Thank you in advance for your continued support. [f you need anything
clarifying, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.



